
Hello -   

I am writing regarding my brother, David Plumer, a former 
employee for DEC for 30 years.  He was one of the first 
employees and was recruited shortly before or after his 
graduation from MIT.  He was your "Good Will Ambassador " ( 
sales and trouble shooting I guess !) for DEC around the world 
!   His career lasted for 30 years.  

Sadly and tragically he passed away on Nov. 1st , 2015 of 
complications from Parkinson's Disease.  He was only 73 years of 
age.  It was a heartbreak beyond words - as he suffered from 
some dementia and as some may remember he was a  brilliant 
mind and great communicator.   We lost him more and more over 
a four year period of great sadness.   

He regaled us all for many years  with slides of his worldly 
travels, and his stories of encounters on behalf of  DEC , one such 
being a presentation for the Mafia .  At the conclusion of this 
presentation one of the "Don's" men  said to Dave in the 
presence of the Don  - "the Don is pleased " !  Whew on that one 

!!   I can only hope you made a big sale that day !!!   LOL  

Anyway, just wanted to pass this information on , as I think of 
Dave every day and think that some of you may have worked 
with him.   He was well liked and loved by many people and one 
of a kind for sure ! 

Hope this reaches some one who may have known Dave and the 
information of his death will  be passed on.   

Sincerely,  

Ellen M. Bollen   (Dave's sister) 

ellenmarie@gwi.net 

rec’d. 18 Jan 2017 
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